DGC: Information disclosure about the fire – explosion at the pure chemical workshop of the Factory
On 11 Jun 2020, Duc Giang Chemicals Group Joint Stock Company announced the information about the fire – explosion at the pure chemical workshop of the Factory as follows:
Duc Giang Chemicals Group Joint Stock Company is extremely sorry to disclose that: At 18:40, on 10 Jun 2020, at Duc Giang Hung Yen Chemicals Factory, there was a fire – explosion happened at the pure chemical workshop of the Factory. Detail damages as follows:
· Human damage: None

· Damages in workshops, machinery equipment, goods: Expected to be VND 5 billion. The Company is working with the functional offices and local authorities, insurance company to identify the reason and define the value of damages. The Company will disclose every information on the next reports
· Other activities in Hung Yen and the business operation in Lao Cai, Hai Phong, etc. are still run as usual

· The information was disclosed on the website of the Company: http://ducgiangchem.vn on 11 Jun 2020

